-CEIVED
MAR 28 2013

PUBLIC NOTICE Durange Fiald Offize
Division of Reglamation,
Mining and Safety

Rocky Mountain Aggregate and Construction, LL.C, whose address is 23625
Uncompahgre RD, Montrose, CO, 81401 and phone number i1s 970-249-8780,
has filed an application for a Regular (112) Construction Materials Operation
Reclamation Permit with the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board under
provisions of the Colorado Land Reclamation Act for the Extraction of
Construction Materials. The proposed mine is known as the Uncompahgre Pit,
and is located at or near Sections 27 and 34, Township 47 North, Range 9 West

of the New Mexico Principal Meridian, Montrose County.

The proposed date of commencement is May 2013, and the proposed date of
completion is 2123. The proposed future use of the land is dry rangeland.
Additional information and tentative decision date may be obtained from the
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215,
Denver, Colorado 80203, (303} 866-3567, or at the Montrose County Clerk and
Recorder’s office; 320 South First Street, Room 101, Montrose, CO 81401, or

the above-named applicant.

Comments must be in writing and must be received by the Division of

Reclamation, Mining and Safety by 4:00 pm on April 24, 2013.

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S. 34-32.5-101 et seq. Comments related to
noise, truck traffic, hours of operation, visual impacts, effects on property values and
other social or economic concerns are issues not subject to this Office’s jurisdiction.
These subjects, and similar ones, are typically addressed by your local governments,
rather than the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety or the Mined Land

Reclamation Board.
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FW: Public Notice

Greg Lewicki <greg@lewicki.biz> Wed, Mar 20, 2013 at 3:26 PM
To: "Erickson - DNR, Wally" <wally.erickson@state.co.us>

Wally: Here is the e-mail | sent to Montrose Press with pub notice attached. Greg

From: Greg Lewicki

Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 3:24 PM
To: 'legals@mentrosepress.com’
Subject: Public Notice

Please disregard the public notice sent by me at 2:20 PM. Use the inwice attached in its place.

Please publish the enclosed public notice once per week for 4 weeks consecutively. Please send the bill and the
proof of publication to

Greg Lewicki
Greg Lewicki and Associates
11541 Warrington Court

Parker, CO 80138

if there are any guestions, please call me at 303-346-5196. Thanks.
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